
 
Welcome to 1R – Miss Rigby’s Class 

 
Dear parents/carers and pupils, 

 
We hope you are well and are looking forward to your time in 1R.  

 

 
 

Please enter the yard through the gate shown below, this is for Y1 parents: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff will be at the door 
ready to greet children 

and to return children to 
parent/carers at the end 

of the day. 
 



At the end of the school day (3.15pm) children will also leave through these doors 
so your child will need to be collected from this area.  
 
 
We hope you enjoy your year in 1R. 
 
 
 


